
DODGELAND SCHOOL DISTRICT 
VIDEO, IMAGE, AND AUDIO RELEASE FORM 

 
Dear Dodgeland Parent/Guardian, 
 
From time to time during the school year, it is necessary for the district communications staff to 
use photographs, audio recordings, and/or video recordings of our students to visually explain 
the many and varied types of programs and events offered by the Dodgeland School District. 
 
We would like your permission to use photographs, audio recordings, and/or video recordings of 
your student for such purposes as outlined above, and also permission to include your child’s 
name as appropriate in news releases, videos produced by the district, and on district website 
postings.  Neither the Dodgeland School District nor any of its authorized webmasters, 
photographers, videographers, staff, or officers receives any monetary rewards resulting from 
the use of such materials. 
 
If you DO NOT consent that photographs, video images, and/or the voice of your student shall 
be used in the manner described above, please sign below and return this form to the building 
office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I hereby affirm that I am the parent/guardian of the student named below. 
I hereby refuse my consent for photographs, video images, and/or the voice of my student to be 

utilized for advertising, illustration, or publication on the district website, and/or that his/her 
name be included in the published materials as appropriate. 

 
 
______________________________________________________            ___________________ 
       Student Name                    Student ID # 
 
 
______________________________________________________ 
         Print Parent/Guardian Name  
 
______________________________________________________            ___________________ 
          Parent/Guardian Signature       Date 
 
 
 

 
Revised June 2023 


